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It's a Good Day to do Great Things!

At New Hope Center, great things are happening every day.

Our fourth location in Vevay, Indiana opened on January 28. Vevay’s very first client made the
courageous decision to place her beautiful baby into the arms of a loving family who had waited
years and had all but given up on adopting a baby. We knew there was a vital need for a pregnancy

“Two are better care center in Vevay. However, I am not sure we realized just how vital... but God knew.

We are excited to welcome Shannon Wells as our new Falmouth Center Director. Cindy Feldkamp

than one, retired at the end of last year and left some big shoes to fill. Shannon is dedicated to providing
because theg compassionate care and support for families while ensuring that more mothers and fathers receive
have a reward the guidance and support they need. Shannon and her team are doing great things in and around

Pendleton County.

for their labor.” , , , . e :
Camille Cates, our Crestview Center Director, was in Colorado Springs in March taping a Focus on

Ecclesiastes 4:9 the Family program about her book, Moving Forward After Abortion. I am certain that God is going
to do great things through this incredible opportunity to share about hope and healing from the
pain of a past abortion, on such a large platform. The media program will air on April 24.

We are grateful for the opportunity to serve and minister to our Hispanic community. Luz
Carpenter, Client Support who works with Hispanic mothers and families in our Covington and
Crestview Centers. It is a true blessing to be able to share hope, faith, and love without a language
barrier.

More than 700 fathers and daughters attended our 16th annual Father Daughter Dances. One
father has kept his promise for the past four years to drive eight hours from Virginia so he and his
daughters could attend—just one testament of many to the lasting impact of these dances.

What other great things are happening every day at New Hope Center? Babies are being saved,
parents are being equipped to thrive (not just survive) and hearts are being transformed. A mother
recently shared, “Great attentive staff, caring and very helpful guiding me and supporting me
through this time in my life.” Mothers are also choosing adoption plans over abortions. This year
alone, we have one adoption in its final stages and two more are in the process. We are offering
hope, help and life-affirming choices to families in need. These moments remind us—it’s always a
good day to do great things.

We can’t do this without you. Will you stand with us to support life, share hope, and provide
help to mothers, fathers, and babies right here in our community? Your gift of any amount today
will provide pregnancy tests; ultrasounds, mentoring, parenting classes, cribs, car seats, diapers,
formula, and essentials a new mom can’t do without.

Every dollar, every moment of your time, every skill you share makes a life-changing impact.
We are not just offering help—we are offering hope. We also need passionate volunteers—
people like you—to walk alongside families through some of their most vulnerable moments.
Today we can do great things together—one mother, one father, one baby at a time.

Blessings,
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New Hope Center is beyond excited to share the success of our recent Father
Daughter Dances — unforgettable evenings filled with love, laughter, and
lasting memories. Our dances are a celebration of the special bond between
fathers (or other significant male role models) and the girls in their lives.

We welcomed over seven hundred guests to our four tea party themed dances
where they heard a message from amazing speakers B] Donahue, Evan
Williams, and Daniel Fessler. Everyone enjoyed delicious treats and danced
the night away with help from our amazing D] (Dan Detzel) and dance
instructor (Danielle Ashley). The venue was filled with joy as
families created memories that will be cherished for years to come.

New Hope was honored to see so many familiar faces and welcome
new friends. Guests arrived from as far away as Virginia (550 miles)
to be a part of these special nights!

Our dances would not be possible without the generous support of our
underwriters, donors, volunteers, and local sponsors. A heartfelt thank
you to everyone who made these evenings such a success!

: Planning for the 2026 dances has already started. Contact Marla Specht at
y mspecht@newhopecenter.com or 859-341-0767, ext. 11 if you would like to join
the fun!

Save the dates for the 2026 Father Daughter Dances:

Fri. 2/27 and Sat. 2/28: Kindergarten — 5th Grade
Fri. 3/13 and Sat. 3/14: 6th — 12th Grades

Special thanks to o
these companies for %) traCker ENKE
underwriting the PRODUCTS NDUSTRIAL
2025 dances: Ben & Rachel Townsend Transition Intelligence
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Thank you to our 1588 donors who generously gave to New Hope Center in 2024.
You've made a real impact for LIFE!



Oh, the Surprises that Delight!
Keturah Barclay, RN

As a nurse practitioner at New Hope Center, I have

the profound honor and privilege of performing
ultrasounds. This year, we started off with a precious
surprise. Our clients, Suzy and Jack, along with

Center Director Camille and I, all piled into our cozy
ultrasound room, better known as the “miracle room.”
When it came time to begin the ultrasound, the couple
held hands nervously waiting to see their baby for the
first time. As the window to the womb was opened,

the first image they saw was their baby’s beating heart.
Tears began to flow and laughter filled the room.
Throughout the exam, we all marveled at the wiggly
little one putting on a show for their mom and dad. As I
began to scan for the best position to measure the baby’s
heart, I was surprised to see not one but two yolk sacs
and then another little foot! Looking over at Camille, we
shared a look of shock and I took a breath before letting
our clients in on the wonderful discovery. “Although

I am not trained to diagnose
twins,” I said, “I can tell you I
see two babies!” Suzy and Jack
shared a look and celebrated
the joyous news! We continued
the scan measuring double of
everything and marveling at the =
two wiggling babies being knit
together by our Creator’s hands.
Now it was time for pictures and video. As always, I
asked the couple if they would like to add a fun text
to the image. Jack quickly replied, “Double trouble!”
Everyone was brimming with joy and laughter.

We continue to come alongside this beautiful 2y e
family through parenting classes and look ‘gz
forward to meeting these precious babies!

Meet Shannon Wells - our
New Falmouth Director

For many years, Shannon worked
for a primary care doctor’s office but
struggled with the sense that she
wasn't fully using the gifts God has

given her. Through her pastor, she
heard about the director position at New Hope Center
and met with the previous Falmouth director. Through
much prayer, she trusted that if God wanted her in
this position, He would lead the way, and lead He did!
God answered our prayers too — she was hired and has
been busy working with clients and doing outreach.
Shannon has lived in Falmouth all her life. She and
her husband, Tim, have two grown children, Avery
and Brett, along with two Labrador retrievers. They
are members of Trinity Baptist in Falmouth.

Hitting the Ground Running in Vevay
Brianne Swango, Vevay Center Director

God was at work at the New Hope Center in Vevay
before the doors were even open. We received a call
from a woman asking for assistance. She was alone,
afraid, and had no one else to turn to. With some
coaxing, we were able to get her in the door and find her
the help she desperately needed. She chose an adoption
plan for her healthy newborn baby and blessed another
family who had given up all hope of being able to
adopt.

We have been meeting with several young ladies in
great need of our services. So many of their stories are
full of heartbreak, desperation, and struggle. It has not
only been a blessing to be able to provide them with
baby items, but to watch them breathe a little easier

as they walk out of our doors. It's hard to believe that
sometimes a short prayer, a listening ear, and some
diapers and wipes are all it takes to ease the soul a little
bit. We are excited to be able to offer pregnancy tests
and parenting classes and will be offering ultrasounds
in just a few months

Through New Hope Center, we are seeing God work

in our small town. People are excited and supportive.
When we reach out for a need, someone delivers almost
immediately. We have received diapers, wipes, clothes,
and so many handmade items. We are so incredibly
fortunate to be able to offer this resource to the families
in our community and we cannot say “thank you”
enough to those who have worked so hard to make this
happen.

Focus on the Family highlights
Camille Cates and her new book

In March, Crestview Center Director Camille Cates was
interviewed by

Jim Daly and

John Fuller from
Focus on the Family
regarding her book
Moving Forward
After Abortion. The
media program will
air on April 24.

Camille was also blessed
to be interviewed by

the I Am Pro-Life

team regarding their
partnership with
pregnancy care centers
like New Hope. The air
date of this program has
yet to be determined.
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Pregnancy Center

LOCATIONS:

Crestview Hills

228 Thomas More Pkwy.
Crestview Hills, RY 41017
859-341-0766
Covington

2501 Madison Ave., Suite A
Covington, RY 41014
859-431-00M

Falmouth

707 W. Shelby St.
Falmouth, RY 41040
859-448-5868

Vevay, Indiana

213 W. Main Street
Vevay, IN 47043
812-964-5929

Donor website: givingforhope.com
Client website: newhopecenter.com

@ n LIKE & FOLLOW US ON OUR DONOR
FACEBOOK PAGE: GIVING FOR HOPE

SUPPORI LIFE

JOIN OUR FAMILY FRIENDLY 2 MILE WALK
TO SUPPORT THE'LIFE=SAVING WORK
AT NEW HOPE CENTER

.Go to givingforhope.com to print
~a pledge form or to register for
"““the WALK through FundEasy, the
" easiest way to raise funds!
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